
HOT LUNCH is served every Friday.  
This week, hot lunch will be baked 
potatoes with bar fillings, and 
dessert. Please send your money 
($4.00) to the school by Thursday of 
this week.  

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY  -  Please note that picture day 
will take place on Tuesday, 29th October.  Students 
should be dressed in a clean, crisp regular uniform.  
There is no need to wear the white dress shirt. 
 

ADVENTIST HERITAGE MONTH  -  October has been 
designated by the North American Division as 
Adventist Heritage Month.  As such, we will be 
focusing on pioneers and famous Adventists.  In the 
coming weeks of October, ask your child(ren) who 
they have been learning about. 
 

UNIFORMS  -  Embroidered white dress shirts were 
sent home 2 weeks ago with a request for payment if 
it hadn’t already been made.  Please send in your 
payment for the embroidery as soon as possible.  
 

*Please note, there will be a delay in ordering the 

long sleeve polos, as unfortunately they are out of 
stock. 
 

SUITABLE OUTDOOR CLOTHING  -  As colder weather is 
upon us, this is a reminder to all of our students that 
proper outdoor clothing must be worn.  Parents, 
please monitor the weather forecast and send your 
child(ren) with the appropriate clothing.  Thank you. 
 

INTERNATIONAL SOUP/SONG FEST  -  Saturday, 9th 
November 2019 at GAA.  Featuring Silent Auction, 
Photo Booth, International Music, and more!!  Doors 
open at 6:00 pm.  Supper served starting at 7 pm  -  
soups, salad, breads, and dessert.  Meal tickets in 
advance  -  Adults $12 each, Children 12 & under $2 each.  
Tickets at the door  -  Adults $15 each, Children 12 & 
under $3 each.  Limited seating  -  don’t delay.  Each 
ticket includes Photo Booth from 6:45  -  8:30 pm.  
Come dressed in your country’s costume.  Recognition 
for outstanding costume participation and display. 
Please come and support this GAA Fundraiser!!! 
 

SCHOOL THEME FOR 2019-2020  -  Our school theme 
this year is  Growing With God.  To assist your child in 
understanding how to grow, we suggest you focus on 
the daily Bible text and activities in their agenda. 

      October 2019 
         October is Adventist Heritage Month!     
 Oct.  29:   School Photo Day 

COMING UP IN NOVEMBER 

 Nov. 02:   Gr. 4-6 Hamilton East Church & HGNH visits 

           05:   Grades K  -  3 Field Trip to Brott Music Concert 

                    Progress Report 1 home 

           09:   GAA Fundraiser  -  International Soup/Song Fest  
            11:   Parent-Teacher Interviews  -  NO SCHOOL  
            18:   Beginning of the Fall Week In Spiritual Emphasis 
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CHARACTER DEVELOPMENT   -  Our theme this year is 
the Fruit of the Spirit.  Each month we will have a 
character trait that will focus on encouraging students 
to reflect the character of God and to grow into 
responsible, social beings.   THIS MONTH’S 
CHARACTER TRAIT is LOVE!  Love is unselfish concern 
for another person.  To help your child learn what the 
Bible says about love, you can focus on 1 Corinthians 
13:1-3 and Ruth 1:1-18. 
 

MEDICATION  -  If it is necessary for your child to take 
medication during school hours, the form  
Administration of Prescribed Medication must first 
be completed by the parent and the attending 
physician and returned to the school.  This form can 
be found in the registration package or from the office 
upon request.  It gives the school permission to 
administer the medication to your child. 
 

TEACHER EMAILS  -  If you need to contact your child
(ren)’s teacher(s), please use the following email 
addresses to do so: 
 

                                     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

*Please remember to check your school email address  
regularly for new information from the Principal and 
teachers! 
 

IMPORTANT:  Please DO NOT park in the Fire Zone. 
 

STUDENT DROP OFF  -  Please remember that student  
supervision does not begin until 8:50 am, unless a  
specific arrangement has been made with your child’s  
class teacher for that day.  Please remain with your chil-
dren until that time, to ensure their safety.  Thank you 
for respecting staff devotional time. 
 

STUDENT PICK UP  -  Please remember that student   
supervision ends at 3:30 pm, unless a specific arrange-
ment has been made with your child’s class teacher for 
that day.  Please respect our time by picking your child 
up on time. 
Please bring and pick up your students on time! 
 

TELEPHONE CALLS  -  If there is a need to contact your 
child during the day, please call during recess  - 10:40-

11:15 or 12:50-13:25,  and not during instructional hours.  
Thank you for your understanding. 
 

PLEASE NOTE  -  For safety reasons, please do not send 
GLASS BOTTLES or GLASS DISHES to school with  your 
child(ren).  
 

FOOD ALLERGIES  -  Please help us to keep our  school  
an allergen free facility by ensuring your 
child has no nut products.  In addition to 
this, if your child requires the use of an epi-
pen, could you please ensure he/she has 
two, one for the office and one to be car-

ried on their person. 
 

STUDENT SUPPORT AND ENCOURAGEMENT  -  If your 
child has an upcoming event, e.g. baptism, investiture, 
tournament (and such like), we would like to know so 
that we can actively support them where possible!  We 
are here for all your children, not just academically, but 
in all areas of their lives.  Share, so that we can show 
them how much we care! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Bannis  -  mrs.bannis@grandviewschool.ca 

Miss Allen  -  miss.allen@grandviewschool.ca 

Mrs. Roschman  -  mrs.roschman@grandviewschool.ca 

Mrs. Duncan  -  mrs.duncan@grandviewschool.ca 

Mme Hélène  -  french@grandviewschool.ca 

Miss (Jo) Bannis  -  miss.jo@grandviewschool.ca 

 

MUSIC LESSONS  -  Mrs. Bryce will return to teaching 
piano on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  If you would like 
your child to have music lesson, please feel free to 
contact Mrs. Bryce directly at telephone number 905-

765-3350.  She would be more than happy to hear from 
you. 
 

 

 


